5th November 2018

www.howittprimary.org.uk



Welcome back to a new half term. This is such a busy half term as we lead up to Christmas.



COFFEE MORNING 12TH NOVEMBER 9:00AM - 10:00AM SMALL HALL

Our school midday supervisors are holding a cupcake sale in the small hall in aid of a cancer charity. Please come and have tea or coffee and cake and support this brilliant and very important cause. There will be a raffle too.



CHILDREN IN NEED DAY 16TH NOVEMBER 2018

We are supporting the 'Children in Need' event and children are expected to come to school in their school uniform but can wear a 'spotacular' accessory for a donation to the great cause. It is a good opportunity to support other children in different communities who need help for various reasons.

LATENESS CONCERNS

The school gates are now closed at 9:00am and any child who is late must be brought to the main office to be signed in with a reason for lateness. All children can come into the classrooms between 8:45am and 8:55am.

YEAR 1 STAY AND LEARN PHONICS 15TH NOVEMBER 9:00AM TO 10:00AM

This is a chance for the parents of the year 1 children to come and see how we teach phonics in school. You will have a chance to observe the teaching and then work with your child in the classroom. The feedback from parents about previous workshops has been very positive indeed.

ONLINE SAFETY INFORMATION AFTERNOON FOR PARENTS 28TH NOVEMBER 2:00PM TO 3:20PM

It is very important that your children are kept safe as they are online. This will be an excellent opportunity to share concerns, ask questions and be given updated information about gaming and safe websites. The guest speaker is Traci Good (online safety training consultant).

THE ADULT CHOIR - 5TH NOVEMBER

The adult choir will be meeting again on Mondays evenings from 6:30pm until 7:30pm in the main school hall. The first choir meeting will be on Monday 5th November. It is a really enjoyable evening. Just come along and enjoy singing together.





If you didn't manage to come to a parents' evening meeting please make an appointment to see your child's class teacher and look at your child's books and discuss their progress. This is an important opportunity to know how your child is progressing at school and how

you can support them.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES

INSET Day: 3rd December 2018 Christmas Fayre: 7th December 2018

Christmas Holiday: 24th December to 4th January

Year 6 SATs: 13th - 16th May 2019